
THIS WEEK

Sunday, November 17

Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM

Worship Service 10:30 AM 


*EFBC Membership Class 3:00-5:00 PM

To join, please sign up at the Welcome Centre.


Tuesday, November 19

Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM


Wednesday, November 20

Men’s Book Study 7:00-9:00 PM 


Thursday, November 21

55 Plus 10:00 AM (in the chapel) 

Eastwood Youth (Jr. and Sr. High) 7:00-8:30 PM 


Sunday, November 24

Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM

Worship Service 10:30 AM 


*Corporate Prayer Meeting 3:00-4:00 PM


Office Hours This Week: Tuesday-Thursday 9:00 AM-3:00 PM

*Please Note: Our office will be closed on Monday.


Operation Christmas Child  

Shoeboxes are due back today. If you missed the drop-off 
deadline at Eastwood, please drop your box(es) off at the 
following location:


Living Hope Community Church

80 Curtis St., St. Thomas, ON


November 18-24

Monday and Wednesday 9:00 AM-12:00 PM

Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 3:00-6:00 PM 


UPCOMING EVENTS   


55 Plus

Thursday, November 21, 10:00 AM


Lisa from Nurse Next Door will be sharing information on their 
home care services. Our speakers will be missionaries David and 
Cathy Smith from ABWE. (Lunch to follow at Pinecroft in Aylmer.)


Fellowship Lunch 

Sunday, December 1 (following the morning worship service) 


We will provide a pulled pork lunch and dessert. All you need to 
do is sign up and attend. Please register at the Welcome Centre. 


Women’s Christmas Social (ages 14 +) 

Saturday, December 7, 1:00-4:00 PM


Join us for a festive afternoon filled with Christmas joy, desserts, 
and a time of fellowship as our guest speaker, Linda Baartse, 
brings a devotional from Proverbs 3:1-20 on The Way of 
Wisdom. 


Optional craft to follow in the gym. The cost for the craft is $10. 


To join, sign up at the registration table in the foyer today or next 
Sunday, November 24. Registration is required, and payment is 
due upon registration.


Christian Salvage Mission 

Please note that due to the international shipping strike, we are 
not accepting book donations at this time. 


With Gratitude!

Thank you for your thoughtful cards, prayers, support, and the 
lovely gift basket, in the loss of my brother. It is a true blessing to 
be a part of such a caring church family.  


Pam and Norm Staddon 


